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Year 8 Students ONLY to be seen in Dental Van this year

One of our Community Dental Service Mobiles will be visiting your school soon.

We will be seeing Year 8 Students ONLY.

We will be returning to Kirkwood Intermediate School early in 2018 when we will see the
whole school.

PLEASE NOTE: The Dental Therapist will be checking the children’s teeth and also X-ray,
clean and apply protective treatments (including Fluoride) if required.

PLEASE LET US KNOW ASAP VIA 0800 846 983 IF YOUR CHILD IS A YEAR 8 STUDENT AND
YOU WISH TO BE PRESENT AT YOUR CHILD’S CHECK UP OR IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR
CHILD TO HAVE ANY OF THE DENTAL CARE DESCRIBED ABOVE.

If your Year 8 child has been seen and they bring home a “Care Plan” please contact our Call
Centre on 0800 846 983 as soon as you can as appointments for the remainder of 2017
are filling up fast.

However, if you are unable to get any treatment completed before the end of the 2017

school year please do book your child in for an appointment in February 2018 so we can
complete their treatment before they move to the Dentist of your choice.

To make an appointment you can contact our Call Centre:

Phone — 0800 846 983 or email — commdental@cdhb.health.nz




